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Nursing Symposium

Tuesday, October 15, 2024

9:00 AM – 12:30 PM 
Convention Centre Dublin, Ireland

The inaugural IGCS Nursing Symposium will offer nurses and
healthcare  providers  an  opportunity  for  networking  and
education  focused  on  the  care  of  women  with  gynecologic
cancers.

Ticket Price: $25.00 USD (lunch is included).

Nurses attending the symposium will receive information on a
special  nursing  registration  for  IGCS  2024  Annual  Global
Meeting.

Registration  for  IGCS  2024  Annual  Global  Meeting  is  not
required to attend the Nursing Symposium.

Delegates attending the nursing symposium are encouraged to
register and attend the 2024 IGCS-IGCAN Gynecologic Cancer
Survivor-Caregiver  Summit  afternoon  sessions  following
lunch.In collaboration with:To RegisterExplore ProgramIf you
cannot attend in person in Dublin, please do not register for
the Symposium.
The  Symposium  will  be  recorded  and  will  be  available  by
October 18th on IGCS Education360 Learning Portal.

Important Abstract Details
April 30, 2024:        Abstract submissions closes.

https://igcs2024.kenes.com/nursing-symposium/
https://igcsmeeting.com/advocacy-summit/
https://igcsmeeting.com/advocacy-summit/
https://edu360.igcs.org/URL/NurseSymposium_2024
https://cslide.ctimeetingtech.com/igcs24/attendee/confcal/show/session/40


By June 11, 2024:   Notifications of acceptance for oral
abstract presentations.

If accepted, authors will present their oral abstract during
the IGCS 2024 Early Career Workshop on October 17. Accepted
abstracts will be published in the International Journal of
Gynecological  Cancer  (IJGC).Early  Career  Network  Workshop
abstract submission is exclusively for Early Career Network
members. Abstracts intended for the main program of IGCS 2024
should not be submitted through this link.


